FUROSEAS

EUROPEAN ASSOCIATION
FOR SOUTHEAST ASIAN STUDIES

Research meeting PhD students

Date: Thursday, 19 June 2014
Location: Amsterdam, the Netherlands

On Thursday 19 June 2014 EuroSEAS and the Graduate School for Social Science Research of the University of Amsterdam
organize a meeting for a limited number of PhD students from European universities who work on Southeast Asia. During this
day participants present their research proposal or a key chapter of their thesis which will be discussed by senior scholars.

Students interested in this meeting should send an application - plus a letter of recommendation from the supervisor - to the
secretary of Euroseas, Professor. Henk Schulte Nordholt (schultenordholt@kitlv.nl) before May 1, 2014.

EuroSEAS can offer modest financial support, but the home universities of the participants are expected to pay most of the

costs.

More information on the meeting will follow soon.
Website: http://euroseas.org/

LICEL B 0 R R LR (T D o P ooy e

Euroseas Secretariat: euroseas@kitlv.nl, PO Box 9515, 2300 RA Leiden, The Netherlands
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